NOTICE OF CONCLUSION
OF AUDIT
(PUBLIC AUDIT (WALES) ACT 2004
ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT (WALES) REGULATIONS 2014)
FOR

Henllys Community Council

NOTICE is hereby given that the audit for the
year ended 31 March 2020 was completed on
19 November 2020
and the accounts are now available for inspection by local electors in
accordance with Section 29 of the Public Audit (Wales) Act 2004.
The requisite information as defined by Section 18 of the Accounts
and Audit (Wales) Regulations 2014 is not displayed alongside this
notice
the requisite information is available for inspection by appointment.

To arrange a viewing please contact:

Tel. 07949 309812


between the hours of __9.00_ and ____5.00_____
Dated:	3rd December   2020

 Adrian Isaacs - Responsible Financial Officer


	
